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Erasmus Voting Assessment - Press Release

Erasmus: Will you Vote?

Brussels, Belgium — 11th of February 2014 - The Launching Conference of the Erasmus Voting Assessment
(EVA) project took place at the European Parliament in Brussels.

The European Students Forum (AEGEE-Europe),
with the support of its partners - the Erasmus
Student Network (ESN) and Generation Europe
Foundation (GEF) — organised a conference to
launch the new EU funded project under the
Lifelong Learning Programme: Erasmus Voting
Assessment. The event, hosted by the
Parliament’s Intergroup on Youth Issues,
gathered several important stakeholders. Doris
Pack, Member of the European Parliament,
Chair of the CULT Committee and Rapporteur of
the European Parliament for Erasmus+ opened
the conference, giving valuable input and

stressing the importance of exploring the

influence of the Erasmus programme on EU

citizenship. Vanessa Debiais-Sainton, Head of

the Erasmus Unit of DG EAC, represented the

European Commission. She stressed the value and impact of the project and stated that its results will
reinforce the importance of Erasmus+ to policy makers and MEPs. Frank Welz, Vice President of the
European Sociological Association and member of the Advisory board of the EVA project, also joined the
discussion, providing an academic research perspective. The audience was enriched with members from
several youth organisations and EU platforms interested in the project and its outcomes.

The partners presented the main project milestones so far, such as the background report and the two
surveys, created by GEF, as well as the promotional campaign, designed by ESN. The first survey aims to
explore the attitude of students towards European identity and the European Parliament elections that will
take place in May 2014. The second survey will be released directly after the elections and explore whether
students actually voted. The final report, which will include the background report as well as the survey
results and analysis, will be released in September 2014, during the project’s final conference.

The Erasmus Voting Assessment survey has been launched! Visit our website to fill in the survey:
www.erasmusvoting.eu

For more information contact us: mailto:info@erasmusvoting.eu
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